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Passionate Plea Heard in Bern: Save Our School

A passionate, and sometimes emotional evening in Bern, where a public hearing was held Monday
night, focused on the possibility of closing the Bern school.

It was a packed gymnasium, at the Bern Attendance Center, where patrons and students, along with
business and community leaders gathered to provide input to the Prairie Hills USD 113 Board of
Education regarding the proposed

closure. By the
time the session came to a close, over two hours after it began, nearly 25 voices had been heard-and
everyone that spoke was in opposition to the potential school closing.

School officials cite enrollment numbers, finances and aging facilities among reasons for
considering the closure.



